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Section 2.08. Reissuance of Mutilated, Destroy ed, Sto1en

or Lost Bonds: In case any outstanding Bond shall becorne
rnutilated or be destroyed, stolen or lost, the Trustee shall
authenticate and deliver a new Bond (with appropriate coupons
attached in the case of a coupon Bond) of like tenor, number
and arnount as the Bond and appurtenant coupons, if any, so
rnutilated, destroyed, stolen or lost, in exchange and sub-
stitution for such rnutilated Bond, uPon surrender of such
rnutilated Bond and appurtenant coupons, if any, orin lieu of
and substitution for the Bond and appurtenant couPons, if any,
destroyed, stolen or lost, upon filing with the Trustee
evidence satisfactory to the Borrower and the Trustee that
such Bond and appurtenant couPons, if any, have been de-
stroyed, stolen or lost and proof of ownership thereof, and

upon furnishing the Borrower andthe Trustee withindernnity
satisfactory to thern and cornplying with such other feason-
able regulations as the Borrower and the Trustee Inay Pre-
scribe andpaying such expenses as the Borrower and Trustee
rnay incur in connectlon therewith.

Section 2.09. Igsuance of a FuIIy Registeted Egntr.

(a) In the event that the Governmentis awardedall or part
of the Bonds authorized by this Indenture pursuant to the
provisions of the Loan Agreernent between the Governrnent
and the Borrower (herein referred to as the "Loan Agree-
rnent.t), the Borrower, upon request, shall execute and the
Trustee shall authenticate and delivery to the Governrnenta
single fully registered Bond without coupons, registered in
the narne of .'ihe United States of Arnerica, Housing and

Horne Finance Adrninistrator, or his successor (herein
sornetimes called the "Payee'r) or his registered assigns
(herein sornetirnes called the "Alternate Payee")'r in the
forrn of the fully registered Bond hereinbefore set forth,
and calling for the sarne payrnents of interest and principd
as the Bonds awarded to the Governrnent.
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